
Pre-K/K Classroom
March 24, 2017

PreK

Letter of the week: Ll
Please bring in 2 pictures that start with the letter.

Math: Measurement
We will be working with the kindergarten.

Kindergarten

Letter of the week: Ll
Please bring in 2 pictures that start with the letter.

Sight Words: ate; eight; eat
Keep practicing your sight words.

Phonemic Awareness: Word Families; Medial sounds; Chop phonemes; Change middle 
sound to create new word; Change beginning sound

Math: Compare lengths; Compare heights; Direct comparisons; Compare weight

Writers Workshop: lists

Pre-K/Kindergarten

Some of the stories we will be reading:
How Long or How Wide? By Brian P. Cleary
The Long and Short of It. By Allyson Valentine Schrier
Measuring by Vijaya Khisty Bodach
The Pout Pout Fish by Deborah Diesen 
Franklin Says I Love You by Paulette Burgeois and Brenda Clark
Please Mr. Panda by Steve Antony
Manners Mash Up by Numerous Authors
The Lovables by Diane Loomans

Main Story: Each Kindness
Search & Find
Friend qualities



Kindness exploration
My Emotions

Project: 3D Art

STEM Project: Spanish activity

Art: See Artsonia website.

Some More of This Week's Activities!
Word rubbings
upper/lowercase puzzle
felt alphabet
spell your name
alphabet BINGO
rulers
mini muffins

Calendar of Events (Please check school calendar.)

April 6 & 7: No School/Conferences
April 13: Noon Dismissal

5 – 7 pm Open House/Science/History Fair
April 14 and 17: No School
April 18: Cedarhurst visits
May 19: No School
May 23: 10:30 dismissal/No school

General Information

We have 2 people signed up for conferences.  Don't forget to sign up before 
they start filling up.  Conferences are April 6th & 7th. 

On Monday, April 3rd we are going to start exploring writing letters.  I do this 
every year.  I am asking parents to write a letter to their child.  Make it simple.  
Here is an example:

Dear Braden,
     How is school?  I bet you are doing a great job.  I am so happy to

          see all the things you are learning.  Etc.
         Love,

Mom and Dad



On Friday March 24th bucket homework was sent home for each child.  Please 
make sure you help your child complete this and return it Monday, March 27th. 
We will share this.  

We are starting the 3D art on Tuesday the 28th.  I have one student that has 
brought in their shapes.  Every year students have extra and share with each 
other.  This is a fun and exciting experience for the children.  

   The mind is not a vessel to be filled, 
but a fire to be ignited.

Plutarch
    


